
 

 
 

Jingle all the way... 
Christmas	is	around	the	corner.		Let's	kick	off	the	season	in	the	

right	spirit	by	joining	other	St.	James	students	and	their	
families	in	singing	Christmas	carols	to	the	elderly.	

	
When?	Sunday,	December	11th,	from	2:00	to	3:30	pm.	

Where?	Chelsea	Senior	Living,	One	Hartford	Drive,	Tinton	Falls	
(Behind	the	McDonalds	on	Shrewsbury	Avenue)	

	
Mark	it	on	your	calendars	and	come	share	your	voices	with	us!	
No	prior	experience	required.	Music	books	will	be	given	and	all	
songs	should	be	familiar.	You’ll	have	fun	seeing	Santa,	learning	

about	the	symbols	of	Christmas,	and	hearing	live	music	
performed	by	St.	James	parents.		We	encourage	each	family	to	
bring	a	small	baked	treat	to	share	with	the	seniors.	There	is	no	

need	to	reply.		Wear	something	red	and	green	if	you	can.		
We	hope	you	can	come	join	us	in	showing	our	senior	citizens	

how	much	St.	James	cares!	
	

For	any	questions,	contact	Sandy	Thuel	or	Elaine	Goumas	
(Sandy:	732‐706‐1648,	thuel@comcast.net;	Elaine:	732‐706‐

9296,	etanzalone@comcast.net).	
 

 

 


